INSURANCE.,

October 4, 2017

Wilcon Construction
PO Box 502
St. James, MN 56081

Todd, Ryan & Staff:

Thank you for the wonderful work on our office remodel project.  We have been in our new
addition & remodeled offices for just over four months and are very pleased with every aspect of
the project.  From the new offices & reception area of the addition to the remodeled offices &
break room & conference room — we are very impressed.

We have received so many positive comments from our customers, companies & our corporate
office. The Wilcon staff on site was experienced, professional & easy to work with.  They
kept us informed of the progress and of any changes.  The job was completed sooner than
expected and stayed within our budget.

Thank you for a very professional job well done!

Sincerely,

The Staff at Brown & Brown Insurance
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